
  

 

 
 

 
Membership Update 

30 January 2023 

1 Introduction 

1.1 This report informs the Board of a change of membership.   

2 Main Report 

2.1 At its meeting of 15 December 2022, the City of Edinburgh Council appointed Councillor 

Stephen Jenkinson as a member of the Lothian Valuation Joint Board, replacing Councillor 

Joan Griffiths.  

2.2 At its meeting of 24 January 2023, West Lothian Council appointed Councillor Tony Boyle 

as member of the Lothian Valuation Joint Board, replacing Councillor Andrew McGuire. 

3 Recommendations 

It is recommended that the Board notes these appointments.   

 
Andrew Kerr, 

Chief Executive & Clerk 

 

Appendices:  None.  

Contact: Rachel Gentleman, Committee Officer, rachel.gentleman@edinburgh.gov.uk   
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